
Southeastern services from 11 January 2015 until 29 August 2016
As part of the Thameslink Programme, Network Rail is rebuilding London Bridge railway station 
in phases. The station will stay open throughout, but there will be a rolling programme of 
changes to Southeastern services.

Southeastern services that operate to and from Charing Cross will not stop at London Bridge.

Southeastern services from New Cross, St. Johns, Deptford, Greenwich, Maze Hill and 
Westcombe Park stations will no longer operate to and from Charing Cross or Waterloo East, 
and will instead operate to and from Cannon Street.

Please check your journey before travelling. For more information, please visit our website 
southeasternrailway.co.uk

Southeastern network route map – 21 December 2014 to 10 January 2015


